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21st May 2024 
 

 

Announcement of Lot Marking and Lead Wires Taping Changes for 
Maxell Lead-free Oxygen Sensors (KE-LF Series) 

 
 

Dear Figaro Distributors, 

 

Please note that two changes are implemented for the following models of Maxell 

Lead-free Oxygen Sensor: KE-12F3LF / KE-25LF / KE-25F3LF / KE-25F3LFM / 

KE-50LF. 

 

Firstly, lot number will be printed on top of the sensor instead of on the side. 

Original space on the side will be replaced by management number for internal 

purpose. 

 

Second, noticing that lead wires for the sensors make it difficult for our distributors 

and customers to handle, store and re-ship, we decided to fix the lead wires onto 

the sensor body by taping each unit. 

 

You can find the pictures for abovementioned changes in the appendix attached 

with this announcement. Same changes have already been applied to leaded 

models KE-25 / KE-25F3 / KE-50 since September 2021. 

 

Both changes apply to all lots since 240501 and will be delivered after the stock of 

previous lots runs out.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                                  

Keisyo (Jimmy) En 

Manager, Account Management 

FIGARO ENGINEERING INC. 
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<Appendix> 

 

 

Side View Top View Taping

Old

(Lot: ~240401)

New

(Lot: 240501~)


